Dear Legislators,

| strongly urge you to consider carefully the mounting scientific research pointing out the health risks of wi-fi, cell
phones and other electronic media in classrooms. Already, it is estimated that about 10% of the population have
become electro-sensitive and suffer debilitating effects caused by RF radiation from wi-fi networks and cell phone
technology: cancer, sterility, heart palpitations, ADD, headaches, loss of energy, and mental fogginess, to name a few.
Despite the convenience and addictive nature of cell phones and other wireless devices, it is unfortunate that these
technologies have become so pervasive in human society. It is especially egregious that wi-fi and these wireless
technologies are used almost universally in our schools, subjecting our youth to health risks over which neither they nor
their parents have any control.

Sincerely,

Keith Cobb

Resident of Mount Angel, OR
Concerned parent



